iPS Tunnelling expands

This summer, the Tunnelling department of iPS has expanded its team. The Tunnelling activities are moving ahead fast for us.

Growing business demands require hard work. Manager Barrie Willis; “This summer we were very busy with business travel, to win new projects and above all filling in new enquiries”. Several new projects we support have just started or are up scaling activities, and this comes with an increasing demand for experienced and specialized personnel.

The growing workload is due to our success on projects worldwide and locally on Crossrail; for which iPS has been chosen to support four contracts within the overall project. Crossrail is currently the largest underground construction project in Europe.

Follow our Tunnelling vacancies here
[bookmark: _GoBack]
